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FRIDAY 23rd MAY 2025 

RECEPTION VISIT TO WALTON HALL AND GARDENS 
 

2nd May 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

On Friday 23rd May, Butterfly and Dragonfly classes will be visiting Walton Hall & Gardens. 

The children will have a tour of the zoo, walk around the gardens looking for signs of spring 

and wildlife and also visit the play area. We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.15am 

and returning to school for 2pm. The parental contribution for this visit is £15.00 per child 

which is payable via the ParentPay system. 

Children should wear their Forest School uniform and comfortable footwear (trainers) for the 
visit. Please ensure that your child has a sun hat and is wearing sun cream (which must be 
pre-applied) and a waterproof coat. If it is very warm, then please dress your child in shorts 
or skort with their Forest School T-shirt. 

If you would like your child to buy an ice cream or ice-lolly please send them with £3 in 
labelled envelope on the day. Do not send any lose money as we need to know who the 
money belongs to. Please note, if the ice cream van isn’t at Walton Hall and Gardens during 
the day of our visit, then your money will be returned to you at the end of the school day. 

If you wish to order a packed lunch, please go onto ParentPay and book a cold option. If not, 
children can of course bring their own packed lunch. Please make sure that children have 
plenty of drinks with them and if prone to ‘accidents’ please pack spare underwear, pants 
and shorts in their bag. 

You will need to give consent for your child to attend, give full medical details 
required for the visit and order your child’s FREE lunch if required (under other 
details) on our Parent Pay system. 

We hope all the children will be able to attend this wonderful visit as it promises to be very 
exciting.  

Kind regards  

Mrs Fife and Mrs Harrison 
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